
I’m a landlord in Multnomah County, and I urge you to oppose HB 2004-
A.     
 
I am a single property owner and being held responsible for the lack of 
housing and incredible growth of people moving to our City is unfair. I 
am sympathetic to those looking to have affordable rent but I also feel 
that I should also be protected from bad tenants who damage my 
property and to have the option to sell my property without additional 
penalties  that I may need to take action on to survive financially. 
 

PLEASE ALSO BE SYMPATHETIC TO LANDLORDS. WE ARE NOT ALL SCUM AS 

YOU MAKE US OUT TO BE. 
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